From: Burrows, Vanessa 
Sent: Friday, April 04, 2014 9:26 AM
To: Berlin, Steve
Cc: Garcia, Sarah
Subject: Preparedness Summit - 3/31/14 - 4/3/14

Steve,

I am writing to report my trip to the Preparedness Summit in Atlanta, GA, from the morning of Monday, March 31st until late yesterday afternoon, April 3rd. The Summit was sponsored by the National Association of County and City Health Officials (NACCHO), and others, including the Food and Drug Administration and the US Department of Health and Human Services’ Office of the Assistant Secretary for Preparedness and Response. NACCHO provided funding for the trip, and the trip is of no cost to the City.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Vanessa

Vanessa Burrows

Attorney/HIPAA Privacy Officer

Chicago Department of Public Health

